
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 26, 2023 
 
 
Via email to meda.nix@dps.texas.gov   
   
Ms. Meda Nix   
Texas Department of Public Safety   
5805 N. Lamar Blvd.   
Austin, TX  78752   
   

Re:  Texas Forensic Science Commission (“TFSC”) Complaint No. 22.40; Nix, Meda (DPS Austin; 
Breath Alcohol).   

   
Dear Ms. Nix:   
   

At its April 14, 2023, quarterly meeting, the TFSC voted to dismiss the referenced complaint based 
on the findings of the internal investigation conducted by the Texas Department of Public Safety Office of 
Inspector General that allegations made therein are unfounded.  From a jurisdictional perspective, the 
complaint’s allegations concerned human resources issues that do not relate to professional negligence or 
professional misconduct in connection with the forensic analysis of physical evidence and are therefore 
outside the purview of the TFSC.  

 
Please contact us with any questions or concerns.  Thank you.   

   
Sincerely,   
Robert Smith   
Robert Smith   
Senior Staff Attorney   
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